February 3, 2014
The Wimbledon City Council convened in regular session with Councilman Smith as acting chairman.

Present were Councilmen Hoggarth and Plumb. Also present were Kurt Wagner and Mary Beth
Olombel.

The Minutes of the January meeting were read and approved.
Old Business:
There was no old business at this time.

New Business: ‘
Auditor reported that Hoggarth, Smith and Pickar’s positions would be up for reelection this year.

Auditor also reported that the 1% sales tax will be up at the end of 2014. To the end of 2013 the city has
received a total of $171,599.47 in sales tax of which the city share has been $85,799.47 and WCIC
receiving and equal amount. The city share has been used to purchase a new mower for the city, help
pay for upkeep on the water tower, street repair and water breaks and lagoon repairs.

Councilman Plumb made a motion to put for vote on extending the Sales tax with half going to the city,
one fourth going to WCIC and one fourth to g0 to the community grocery. After discussion the motion

was tabled to next meeting.

Kurt Wagner approached the council requesting a gaming permit for the Fire Department mud run in
July.

A motion was made by Councilman Plumb, seconded by Hoggarth to issue the Fire Department a gaming
permit. Ayes 2 and Nays 0.

Discussed updating the dog ordinances to be in appliance with the State of ND
Councilman Hoggarth made a motion, seconded by Plumb to pay all bills.
There being no further business to come before the council, the meeting was adjourned.

Attest: Leon Doyle Auditor Ronald Smith Acting Mayor



